

Humana Medical Plan 3501 Southwest 160th Avenue Miramar, FL 33027

May 18th, 2015

Via Email/Certified Return Receipt

The Honorable Rick Scott Executive Office of the Governor The Capitol Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Gov. Scott,

In response to your letter dated May 13, 2015, attached is the information you requested in the form you provided. A copy of this form is also being provided to the Commission on Healthcare and Hospital Funding. Humana is committed to improving the health and well-being of our members and the communities we serve. We look forward to working with you and the Commission as you examine healthcare and hospital funding in Florida.

Sincerely,

Ms. Irene Lord Vice President, Florida Medicaid Market

cc: flhospitalcommission@ahca.myflorida.com

Enclosures